
United Nations Office for the Coordination of Humanitarian Affairs 

Thank you for taking the initiative of this consultation process, and for the opportunity to provide 
comments to the development of performance benchmarks for multilateral partners.  
 
We fully appreciate the importance of measuring the performance of key partners of the Australian aid 
programme. Over the past months, OCHA has developed its Strategic Framework for 2014-2017 that 
articulates our role in the humanitarian system and lays out our strategic priorities over the next four 
years. As part of the Strategic Framework, OCHA has been developing a new set of Results 
Frameworks to cover OCHA's field level performance as well as its overall progress at the global, 
corporate level. This represents a significant step toward the adoption of key components of Results 
Based Management (RBM). The Strategic Framework has been vetted by donors, who were regularly 
consulted over the course of their development. Donors have also been consulted on the 
performance indicators through the sharing of an accompanying "indicator compendium", which 
provides details on the definition, rationale and methodology for every single indicator in its Results 
Frameworks and was shared in early February for comments.  
 
We expect to finalize the Strategic Framework, including the Results Frameworks and OCHA's 
Monitoring and Evaluation Plan, within the next few weeks. Results frameworks for each of OCHA's 
regional and country offices are also being developed. For further information, please refer to the 
attached background note, which was shared with donors last November. 


